November 30, 2012
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter on behalf of Samantha Clarke, a candidate for Orientation Leader at Pace University for summer 2013.  I have known Samantha for the 2011-2012 academic years and truly believe that she would be a wonderful asset to the orientation team!  

Samantha is in her sophomore year at Pace University and is a Media & Communication Arts major in the Dyson College of Arts and Sciences.  Samantha is an excellent student with a 3.75 overall GPA and she comes to see me for advisement at least twice a semester.
In addition to attending school full time, Samantha is involved in multiple organizations both on and off campus.  She is on the Cheerleading Team, a member of ASPIRE, SICA (SA senator for SICA), an Event Manager at Pace Perk, participates in Make a Difference Day on campus, and is a member of Lambda Sigma and Pace’s Freshman Honor Society.  In addition, Samantha has held an internship at RNN, volunteered once a week at the Pleasantville Cottage School, and she interned at Madison Square Garden this past summer!  Samantha is also my Peer Mentor for my Civic Engagement course, Psychology of Civic Engagement.  During class time, we volunteer at the Pleasantville Cottage School and she assists me with attendance, volunteering, and student assignments. 

Judging by her academics and extra-curricular work, it’s obvious that Samantha is hardworking, goal-oriented, and conscientious about her future.  
Samantha has proven to be successful during her first year as an undergraduate student at Pace University, and I feel that she will make a positive contribution during your summer orientation program as well.  There is no doubt in my mind that Samantha will go on to do wonderful things in the future. 
Sincerely,

Elizabeth A. Tesoriero, M.S.

Senior Academic Advisor

Adjunct Professor of Psychology
Dyson College of Arts & Sciences
Pace University

etesoriero@pace.edu
